
 
 

Years 5 & 6 Karate 
 

20th October 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer our children another free after school club which 
will commence on Monday 6th November until 4.20pm. 
 
As some children are already attending clubs on Mondays, priority will be given to 
those chosen who are not currently attending a club. Children will be allowed to 
change club if they really want, but we would prefer them to stay in their current club. 
 
Children will be required to wear their normal PE kit and pumps or trainers will be 
fine. 
 
If you would like your child to be considered for a place please complete the form 
below and return it to school as soon as possible. 
 
You will be notified if your child has received a place. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Renshaw 

Co-ordinator 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………......... 
 

Years 5 & 6 Karate 
 

 
 

I give permission for my child:- 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………….......... 
 
from class  ……………………………………. 
 
 to attend the years 5 & 6  karate starting Monday 6th November 2017 
  

 I agree to collect my child at 4.20 pm from the Key Stage 2 Door 

 

 My child is allowed to walk home alone at 4.20 pm from Somerville Primary  

 

 Please tick if your child is currently in a club on Mondays  

 
Parent/Guardian signature : ………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date: …………………………………… 
 

     
 

               


